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Greater Toronto Area West Highway 

Highway 400–404 Connecting Link and Highway 404 Extension Update 

 
On June 27, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council support a robust highway network to move people, goods and services and 

achieve provincial Growth Plan population and employment objectives in York Region 

and encourage: 

a. The resumption of Environmental Assessment for Greater Toronto Area West 

Highway for near-term inclusion in the Southern Highways Program 

b. The inclusion of the Highway 400-404 Connecting Link and the Highway 404 

Extension to Highway 12 in the next Southern Highways Program 

2. The Regional Chair communicate this position in a letter to the Members of Provincial 

Parliament from York Region and the Provincial Ministers of Transportation and 

Municipal Affairs and Housing. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Regions of Peel and Halton, Simcoe 

County, Town of Bradford-West Gwillimbury and the local municipalities. 

 


